
 

 

ADDENDUM ONE 

 

Request for Proposal 21016 
 

AEA Economist to assist in the review of  
Alaska Renewable Energy Fund Applications 

 
 

August 19, 2020 
 
 
EMAIL TO:  All RFP recipients on record. 
  
The Request for Proposal (RFP) is hereby clarified or changed as follows: 
 

1. The combined contracts issued under this solicitation will not exceed of $250,000. 
 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 

2. Q. Would an entity like the University of Alaska have the eligibility to bid on RFP 21016? 
 
A. Yes, this RFP is open to state agencies. 

 
3. Q. Would it be a conflict of interest if we have a current client that has received money from the  

     fund and/or have future clients that apply to the fund for funding? 
 
A. RFP allows for multiple contractors to be awarded under this solicitation.  If one or more 

contracts are awarded, applications that pose conflict of interests to respective bidders can 
be removed by distributing those applications to other contractors.   
 

4. Q. How would applications be divided up among contractors? 
 
A. Assuming more than one contract is awarded, considerations on how applications would be 

divided among contractors may include, but not limited to, conflict of interest, knowledge, 
region, and experiences highlighted in proposal. 
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All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We appreciate your participation in this solicitation.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Lex Sargento 
Chief Procurement Officer 
asargento@aidea.org 
907-771-3951 
  


